
Good evening seniors and senior families. This is Mr. Ledebur. It is our hope as a district that 
this message finds you both safe and healthy.   
 
As we look back on the year that was, or wasn’t, one thing has not changed, and that is the fact 
that we have incredible seniors at Commodore Perry.  Thank you to all of our seniors and senior 
families for your hard work and patience as we look toward the time of Graduation.   
 
On Wednesday, May 27th we will be holding a live-streamed Baccalaureate ceremony at 7 pm. 
 You will be able to tune into the Panther Broadcasting page and watch the Baccalaureate 
Ceremony for the Class of 2020.  You can find this link by going to cppanthers.org and hovering 
your cursor over the activities tab.  When the drop down menu appears, please click on the 
words Panther Broadcasting.  This will take you to the Panther Broadcasting YouTube page.  
Once there, you will see the live streaming of the 19-20 Baccalaureate Ceremony.  We hope 
many will log in and join us for this important ceremony.   
 
Then on Thursday, May 28th we will be hosting our Graduation ceremony for you, our seniors, 
and your chosen family members at the Commodore Perry School District. Seniors, you are 
permitted to bring up to 7 family members of your choice, plus you for a total of 8 people. Please 
limit yourselves to no more than two vehicles for your entire family.   We ask that you and your 
family members begin arriving at the school by 5:30 pm, at which time parking attendants will 
help you park alphabetically. Social distancing will be expected to maintain the health and safety 
of all participants.  Once you are parked you will be able to tune into WGRP 92.7 FM or 940AM 
to hear pre-recorded well-wishes and the graduation ceremony.  Additionally you can watch the 
ceremony through Facebook live at  https://www.facebook.com/WGRPRADIO/.  Feel free to 
share this information with family members both near and far. Links to these opportunities will 
be posted on our websites.  After the speeches and awards are concluded, the in-person 
awarding of diplomas will begin. A parking attendant will escort the senior and their family to the 
building doors, when it is their turn for the in-person portion of the ceremony.  The individual 
graduate and family members will be invited to enter the building and be escorted to the multi-
purpose room to receive his/her diploma, have pictures taken, and then move to the elementary 
library to finalize paperwork. The newly graduated senior and family will then return to their 
vehicles and be directed out of the parking lot as we work to honor the remaining graduates.  
Seniors and family members will be asked to remain in their vehicles until it is their time to enter 
the building.  Ignoring this request will result in removal from school property. 
 
We look forward to the opportunity to honor our seniors, and we appreciate your support, 
patience, and safety, as we all work to provide our seniors with this special and memorable 
moment in their lives.    
 

https://www.facebook.com/WGRPRADIO/

